
CENTRAL COUNCIL OF THE STUDENT ASSEMBLY 
September 28, 2015 

  
Recommending measures to reduce student misconduct on the Late Night Shuttle Service 

  
 

(PROPOSED) RESOLUTION 
Introduced – Ram Franqui ‘19, Isabel Grieder ‘18, Kureem Nugent ‘18 

  
WHEREAS there have been numerous recent complaints of verbal harassment towards ride-alongs on the 
Late Night Shuttle Service; and 
 
WHEREAS on September 21, 2015, Acting Director for Student Engagement and Leadership Noelle 
Niznik requested recommendations from Student Assembly on how to reduce student misconduct on the 
Late Night Shuttle Service; and 
 
WHEREAS ride-alongs have no direct means of applying consequence to those who verbally harass 
them; and 
 
WHEREAS the Late Night Shuttle Service is a privilege, and not a right, of students of Hamilton College; 
and 
 
WHEREAS Hamilton College students should not tolerate or condone such behavior: Now, therefore, be 
it 
 

RESOLVED, the Central Council of the Student Assembly: 
1. Recommends the following measures to the administration for consideration and possible 

implementation; 
a. Implement a “three-strike system.” Accumulation of three strikes (over the course of 

a student’s career) would result in a meeting with the Dean of Students or other 
administrator. 

b. Assign points to students whose poor behavior continues. 
c. Revoke individual students’ privilege to ride Late Night Service, if necessary. 

2. Recommends Student Assembly take the following measures; 
a. Continue raising awareness of issues occurring on the Late Night Shuttle. 

Communicate with Hamilton students via e-mail, posters, and student publications. 
3. Asks students to conduct themselves appropriately on the service. 

 
 
Did not come to a vote. Tabled for further consideration at a later time. 
 


